
 
January 2022 

 

Dear families 

As you may be aware, the government made new announcements on 2 January regarding Covid 19 and provided 
new guidance for schools in England.  As with many places of work, we have very limited staffing across the Academy. 
We need to respond to this to ensure that we are providing a quality education for all our students.  This will mean 
some disruption to normal learning, but we have tried very carefully to minimise the impact of this. 

Consequently, considering our current staff absence, we have taken the decision to direct our Year 8 students to 
learn from home from Thursday 20 January to Friday 21 January 2022; this may be extended, depending on staffing. 

All other year groups are expected to attend school as normal.  Our attendance procedures and policies remain the 
same for all other year groups. 

As always, we will keep you up to date with any changes we have to make.  Our aim is always to have our students 
in the building, but we also must ensure this is done safely with the appropriate number of staff. 

Thank you in advance for your support.  

Yours faithfully 

 

Natalie Brookshaw 
Principal 
Dixons Trinity Chapeltown 

 


